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Brana Corporation

1223 First Interstate Bldg.
320 Gold Ave.

Albuquerque, NM 87102

Attention: Morris Jones

Re: Penteco Trinity Well Nos.
1, 1-X, 2, and 3
Valencia County, NM

Dear Mr. Jones:

This letter is to inform you that you are delinquent in
filing the appropriate forms and information (logs) on the
above-referenced wells. A recent field inspection indicates
that your Well No. 1 has yet to be plugged according to the
New Mexico 0il Conservation Division Rules and Regulations.
We have yet to receive any reports on the 1-X Well, and the
2 and 3 wells will require an application for Temporary
Abandonment should you elect to keep these wells at their
present status.

Should you have any questions pertaining to these matters,
please contact me at this office.
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"ROY 'E. “6OHNSON
Senior Petroleum Geoclogist
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